
 

 

 

January 2017 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

AS Geology Fieldwork, Ingleton, Tuesday 7 March 2017 
 

The examination board requires all A level students to take part in a number of days of fieldwork. The first 
one is a day visit to Ingleton on Tuesday 7 March 2017, where we will be exploring the geological features 

around the famous Ingleton Waterfalls walk. 

 
Transport will be by school minibus, departing from St Aidan’s main car park at 09:00 on 7 March, returning 

at approximately 17:30. Please note that we will be too late for the school buses, so students will have to 
find alternative transport to their homes at 17:30. The cost for this visit will be £16.50 per person to cover 

entrance to Ingleton Waterfalls and transport.  

 
The preferred method of payment is by ParentPay however, we still accept cheques (made 

payable to St Aidan’s school fund).  If you are paying by cheque, please attach it to the consent 
form below and return it to the Finance Department (St Aidan’s) by 10 February. If you are 

paying by ParentPay, then you do not have to fill in the consent form as you can give consent 
online. 

 

Students need to ensure that they are suitably prepared for the trip with warm clothes, including a hat, scarf 
and gloves, walking boots, waterproofs together with a packed lunch, snack and a drink which should be 

carried in a small rucksack.   
 

Information relating to health and emergency contacts will be taken from the medical form filled in when 

your son/daughter entered the Sixth Form. If there are any amendments to this information, please write 
them on the consent form below. If your son/daughter’s medical details indicate that they need 

medication such as inhalers please ensure that they bring them on the trip, otherwise we will 
be unable to take them. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any concerns about the field trip. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

P G Edwards 
Geology Co-ordinator 

  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

AS Geology Fieldwork, Ingleton, Tuesday 7 March 2017 
 

I confirm that any changes to the Medical/Emergency Contact details provided earlier this year are listed 
below.  I enclose a cheque for £16.50 (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund). 

 

Student’s name  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Tutor group. . . .    
 

Signed Parent/Guardian  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Date  . . . . . . . . .   
 

Please return this form and cheque to the Finance Department, St Aidan’s School by Friday 10 

February 2017.  Thank you. 

 


